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Public Notice
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at 2:00 p.m. December 20, 2016 in the County
Commissioners Auditorium, Ellensburg, WA, to consider amending the 2016 budget:

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any person/ persons interested may appear at the above stated time and place and be
heard for or against the proposed budget amendments.

More information is online at http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/notices/.
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